

## Republic of the Philippines Department of Education Region IX, Zamboanga Peninsula

## SCHOOLS DIVISION OF ZAMBOANGA DEL NORTE

Capitol Drive, Estaka, Dipolog City 7100

Tel No.: (065) 212-5843

RECORDS SECTION e-mail address: zndivisione dejkin postojambo. Norte

Division Advisory No.023 s. 2020 February 7, 2020

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8 s. 2013 this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001 but only for the information of DepEd officials. personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. (depedzn.net)

Conduct of Annual Enrolment Campaign

The St. Vincent's College Incorporated requests for an audience with graduating senior high school students in schools within this division for its conduct of annual enrolment campaign (see attached letter).

The conduct of said activity shall be subject to the no-disruption-of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order (DO) No. 9, s. 2005 titled Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith.

For more information, please contact Mr. T. Rommel P. Icao, Director, Communications and Marketing, at this number: 0929-219-6658.

However, in view of the advisory issued by the Secretary of the Department of Health relative to the 2019 novel Coronavirus (2019-nCoV ARD) threat, all events and mass gatherings in schools are cancelled until further advice.

For guidance.

TABILON EdD, CESO VI School Division Superintendent

JLR/SVC's Annual Enrolment Campaign /DA008-2020/02072020





OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT FEB 0 6 202

RECEIVE

January 29, 2020

MA. LIZA R. TABILON, Ed. D, CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent Zamboanga del Norte Division Dipolog City

Dear Dr. Tabilon:

Deo gratias!

St. Vincent's College Incorporated will hold the 2020 edition of its annual enrolment campaign this February and March. This will be conducted among graduating senior high school students, who are all prospective college enrollees, coming from schools under your jurisdiction.

With the foregoing, St. Vincent's College Incorporated requests for an audience with your graduating senior high school students, preferably through a schedule coordinated with the respective school principals. The SVCI team is composed of our Guidance Counselor, our Communications & Marketing Officer and other college representatives.

As our partner in this dynamic field of education, we trust that the honorable Department through your good office will allow us to present the distinctive Christian higher education that SVCI offers. Thank you very much.

Truly yours,

REV. FR. NATHANIELE

President

DENLAOSO